
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re. Year 8 Careers Visit to Powerleague 

We are delighted to inform you that as part of our mapped Careers programme, Year 8 students 
will be taking part in a visit to Powerleague during a PSHCE lesson next half term.  

The aim of this visit is for students to experience a workplace, hear about the skills and attributes 
required to be a successful manager within a workplace, and to carry out a supervised Site 
Manager checklist. 

The visits will take place on the following dates and times: 

Form Group Date/ time 
8A Monday 10th June 9.00 – 9.50am 
8B Wednesday 12th June 2.15pm – 3.05pm 
8C Thursday 13th June 2.15 - 3.05pm 
8D Thursday 13th June 11.00 - 11.50am 
8E Monday 3rd June 2.15pm - 3.05pm 
8F Monday 10th June 11.00 - 11.50am 
8G Monday 3rd June 11.00 - 11.50am 
8H Friday 7th June 2.15 - 3.05pm 

 
The visit has been incorporated within the students timetabled day. Students will go to their 
PSHCE lesson as normal and be registered. They will then be escorted via the internal school gate 
to Powerleague with a member of staff. Students will return directly to their lessons following the 
visit.   

Should you have questions regarding this unique careers insight activity, please do not hesitate to 
contact our careers lead Mrs E Winter: ewinter@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

  

 
 

Mrs P Whiting           Mrs E Winter   
Senior Deputy Headteacher         Careers Lead 
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